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The Honorable Richard Carlson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 185-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Carlson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2755 by House Committee on Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2755 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the Kansas Taxpayer Transparency Act is set to expire on June 30, 

2014. HB 2755 would repeal the sunset date for the Kansas Taxpayer Transparency Act. 

 

 The Department of Administration indicates HB 2755 would have no fiscal effect on its 

operations.  The Department indicates that it is committed to taxpayer transparency whether or 

not the Taxpayer Transparency Act exists and plans to continue to maintain and further develop 

the related KanView website within existing resources and staff levels.  Repealing the sunset 

date of the Kansas Taxpayer Transparency Act is not expected to have a significant fiscal effect 

on the Department of Revenue or any other state agency.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Pam Fink, Department of Administration 

 Steve Neske, Department of Revenue 


